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Dear parent/carer,  

COVID cases in years 8 and 9 

We have a small number of positive cases in Year 8 and 9.  We are investigating who the close 

contacts are and asking students to self-isolate.  Some parents/carers will have been contacted.  

Please note that work will be on Teams for periods 4 and 5 today, or students will be invited into live 

lessons depending on their groups. 

Apologies for the inconvenience this causes, but thank you for testing your children with a view to 

keeping us all safe.  Much appreciated. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Mrs J Code 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


